
Swords to Plowshares Northeast was 
created in 2017 as a violence prevention 
outreach program focused on reducing 
senseless firearm injuries and deaths.

To support our on-going efforts, please 
visit our website and donate today 

www.s2pnortheast.org 

Swords to Plowshares Northeast 
is available to stage a demonstration in 
your community.  To set a date please 

contact Jim Curry (860-712-3122; 
s2pnortheast@gmail.com)  or Pina Violano  
(203-843-2002; pina.violano@gmail.com)

Staging gun buybacks also provides us 
with the opportunity to gather useful data 
on the individuals who voluntarily partici-
pate in these events, and anonymously 
complete surveys. 
This data allows for 
us to better under-
stand the reasons 
for having a gun in 
the home, who has 
access to the gun, 
storage practices, 
reasons for turning 
in the gun, demo-
graphics and dis-
tance traveled to 
the event.   




